
Level 15, The Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington 6011, New Zealand, PO Box 2878, Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

 

 
 

T: +64 4 816 8100 F: +64 4 816 8101 W: nzte.govt.nz W: newzealand.com/business 

 
John Luke 
FYI 
fyi-request-22706-71f687ba@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
6 June 2023 
 
Dear John Luke  
 
 
OIA 22-23-59: MEDIA COMMUNICATIONS EXTRA 
 
Thank you for your email of 7 May 2023 to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE), making 
a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). You requested the following 
information: 
 
I would like to request all communications you had with any media outlet (included whatsapp 
and SMS discussion) regarding Dylan Lawrence and Georgia Mills and the Mulberry Street 
report itself. 
 
Answers to your questions are as follows.  
 
1. Please find all communications with media outlet and NZTE Communications Director, 

Andrew Holden, regarding Dylan Lawrence and Georgia Mills and the Mulberry Street 
report are attached as Appendix One. 

2. All other communications on this matter can be found in NZTE’s previous response to 
NZTE OIA 22-23-43 here - NZTE accused of inaction on boys’ club culture in investment 
arm - a Official Information Act request to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise - FYI.  

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Brendan Mahar 
Acting Director – Board & Ministerial 
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